

King Edward VI Northfield School for Girls, Turves Green, Birmingham, B31 4BP

Tel: 0121 464 8346

enquiry@nsg.kevibham.org nsg.kevibham.org



Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Parents' Evening – Thursday, 25th January 2024

Parents' Evenings are an important event in the school year and provide you with an opportunity to discuss your child's current progress and achievements. We would like to offer you the opportunity to discuss your child's progress with their teacher in school on Thursday 25th January 2024, 4pm to 7pm.

Please use our online booking system to make your appointments. This allows you to choose your own appointment time with the teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments. Appointments can be made from today, until Wednesday 24th January 2024 at 7pm.

To book your appointments, please click here or visit the school website, click on the parent button at the top. You will then see a link called 'Parents Evening System'. Guides are available to help you through this process, to view all of the available guides visit https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ and look at the 'Parent Login' section.

Your appointments are made online but they are face-to-face in school.

If you have any problems with the booking process feel free to contact our IT Support: Either call 0121 513 0184 or email it-support@nsg.kevibham.org

If after parents evening a parent/carer feels they would like a more detailed conversation with a teacher please contact the school office and we will arrange for the teacher to call.

Yours faithfully

KEVI NSG